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510 HR1:
Spc. Adrian Torres, a human resources specialist assigned to 510th Human Resources Company, 10th Mountain Division (LI) Sustainment Brigade, conducts a final equipment inspection prior to his unit’s departure from Fort Drum, N.Y., Apr. 8, 2020, in support of the DOD COVID-19 Response effort. (U.S. Army Photo by Sgt. Brandon Cox) 

510 HR2:
Capt. Joseph Furnari, 510th Human Resources Company commander, briefs members of his unit prior to their departure from Fort Drum, N.Y., Apr. 8, 2020 to assist with the DOD COVID-19 Response effort. (U.S. Army Photo by Sgt. Brandon Cox)

510 HR3: 
Soldiers from 1st Platoon, 510th Human Resources Company, 10th Mountain Division (LI) Sustainment Brigade, load baggage prior to the platoon’s departure from Fort Drum, N.Y., Apr. 8, 2020, in support of the DOD COVID-19 Response effort. (U.S. Army Photo by Sgt. Brandon Cox)





